
Enterprise Village 
2023-2024 

Dear Parent and/or Guardian: 
 
Soon your child will have a valuable educational experience. As part of the Enterprise Village 

Unit being taught at school, your child will be visiting Enterprise Village for a day. The facility is 

located on Starkey Road at the Gus A. Stavros Institute. 

 
Enterprise Village is a unique program that gives children the chance to function as both 

producers and consumers. They have been assigned to businesses within the village. Three 

times during the day, citizens will be paid with Enterprise Village money and have a chance to 

become consumers purchasing items sold in the various businesses. 

 
To make this experience as realistic as possible, students will eat at the Enterprise Village 

McDonald’s. The cost will be $3.00. Please send the money directly to your child’s 

teacher. We can only accept cash towards the lunch. All monies will be kept secured at the 

school. It will not be possible to use previously purchased lunch tickets or receive the 

McDonald’s lunch via the free and/or reduced lunch program. 

 
The date of your child’s visit to Enterprise Village is:  __________________________ 

 
The lunch money is due the week of: ___________________. Money cannot be accepted 

after this week. The lunch money is non-refundable. 

 

We will need parent volunteers to make this day a success! If you are interested in 

volunteering, please complete the attached Volunteer Registration form. You will need to 

provide a copy of your photo identification (copies can be made at school). Please return 

the volunteer form by _____________________, to allow time for processing. 

 

Thank you very much for your help in making this an exciting and rewarding day. Be sure to ask 

your child about the activities he/she participated in at Enterprise Village. 

 
With regard, 
The fifth-grade team 
 


